
Shadsworth Infant School Newsletter                         
Friday 17th May 2024 

 

There is an expectation that children are in school everyday! 

Education is not optional! There is an expectation that children are in school everyday! 



 



Message from Mrs Crompton 



 



Thank you for your support with the Scholastic 3 for 2 book fair. This year's sales have raised £190 in 

rewards which school can spend and use on brand new books. A big well done to the winners of the 

book fair competition who each received a £5 book voucher. The winners were: Oakleigh (Nursery), Lexi 

(Reception), Claudia (year 1), Theodore (year 2) and the overall winner was Ava-Grace (year 1).  

This week has been Mental Health Week and the theme for this year has been about ‘Moving more for 

mental health’. Movement is a great way to enhance our wellbeing. Even a short burst of 10 minutes’ 

brisk walking can boost our mood and increase our energy. For more information about ways to get 

support with your own mental health visit https://www.mentalhealth.org.uk/explore-mental-

health/getting-help-your-mental-health 

Weekly attendance and lates 

 

 

Shadsworth Stars ... this week we said ‘Well Done’ to …………… 

 

 

 

https://www.mentalhealth.org.uk/explore-mental-health/getting-help-your-mental-health
https://www.mentalhealth.org.uk/explore-mental-health/getting-help-your-mental-health


 

 

Weekly Dates  

 



 



Breakfast Club  - opens from 8.00am  

 

Breakfast Club Rule 

 

IT IS ESSENTIAL EACH TIME YOU DROP YOUR CHILD OFF AT BREAKFAST CLUB, YOU BRING YOUR CHILD 

INTO THE SCHOOL HALL, GIVE YOUR CHILD'S NAME AND MONEY TO THE MEMBER OFF STAFF SAT AT 

THE TABLE NEAR THE PATIO DOORS.   

 

PLEASE DO NOT DROP YOUR CHILD OFF AT THE SCHOOL GATES. 

 

Please can we remind you that Breakfast Club needs to be paid for daily, it is £1 per day or £4 for the 

week to be paid in advance on the Monday - Thank you 

As you are aware we use ParentMail for our communication. Please 

download the App to receive notifications to enable you to keep up to 

date on school communications and completion of relevant 

documents etc. Also please check out our school facebook page. 

 



The Cancer Bank Collection  

Please note we are only able to collect brand new items in their original packaging and label. 

Here are a few suitable items  we are collecting :- 

Soft hair brushes, dark nail varnish, hats, gloves, scarves, head bands, soft tooth brushes etc... Please 

see below flyers for other ideas.... Many thanks for your continued support! 

 

 

 



Parent Information..... 

 

NHS Vision Screening 

 

Nursery Places Available for September 2024 For enquiries, 

admissions or to arrange a visit, please call 01254 698002 or email: 

office@shadsworthinfant.blackburn.sch.uk 

 

mailto:office@shadsworthinfant.blackburn.sch.uk


 

May Half-Term Activities  

 



 

KS1 Picture News England - 13th May - Historical Objects 

 

 

 



 

 

 



 

 

 



 

 

 



 

 

 



 

 

 



 

Early Years Picture News  - 13th May - Historical Objects 

 

 



 

 

 



 

 

 



 

 

 



 

 

 



 

Shadsworth Hub Family Fun Day                                 Saturday 18th May 

2024 between 12.00noon and 4.00pm 
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